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 28th of September 2017 

 
 
 
 
Dear friends, 
 
The European Table Tennis Union has the great pleasure to invite International Umpires (IU) 
for officiating at the 
 

2017 European Youth Olympic Games Qualification,  

3rd – 5th November 2017, in Split (CRO) 

 
The organizer offers free hospitality in a double room from dinner on Thursday 2nd of 
November, to breakfast on Monday 6th of November.  
 
The application shall arrive before 8th of October, at bisabelle@hotmail.com. 
Only applications on the attached form and submitted by the Association will be considered. 

 
The referee’s briefing for all umpires will take place on Thursday (exact time and place to be 
defined). 
  
The selection will be made before the 12th of October and the umpires will be informed 
immediately after. Selected umpires may not be replaced by the Associations concerned 
except with the prior authorization of the ETTU URC. 
 
Thank you very much for your helpful cooperation.  
Best regards. 
 
Isabelle Beumier 
ETTU URC Chairwoman 
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